
Dear Kingston Technology, 

I am writing to you with great appreciation and gratitude for 
selecting me as a recipient of the 2020 Kingston Technology–
Hoag Classic Scholarship award.  

This award means a great deal to me and will help me 
accomplish a goal that I set out to achieve six years ago–to 
complete my college degree. Not having the burden of a large 
student loan will allow me to focus on my future and make 
sure that it is financially stable.  

My academic career has been met with hardship, challenge 
and, sometimes, failure. Knowing that the work I am putting 
into my education is being recognized brings me greater 
motivation going into the fall 2020 semester.  

Carlos 
Cordova
Dispatcher
Support Services

Despite the challenge of virtual learning, I am grateful  
to continue my college education with the support  
your organization has bestowed upon me.  

After I complete my degree in communication studies,  
I hope that I can give back to Hoag in a way that benefits  
our organization and the Newport Beach and Irvine 
communities we service. Again, thank you  
so much for this opportunity.  

Sincerely, 
Carlos Cordova III 
Support Service Dispatcher

•	 Years at Hoag: 4
•	 Pursuing a bachelor’s in communications
•	 �Scholarship will help him accomplish his goal  

of obtaining a college degree
•	 �Started his education at a community college and was 

determined to transfer to a four-year university. Now one 
year away from graduating from Cal State Fullerton

•	 �Fascinated with how we interact in the technological age
•	 Hopes to transfer to corporate communications


